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				Hello all,
I wanted to introduce myself as I have just taken over the role of County Safeguarding Officer for Cambridgeshire Cricket from Tony Hall.

Firstly, a bit about myself, I am a lifelong cricket lover as both a player and spectator so I was delighted when I was successful in applying for this role involved in the sport. I have just retired as a police officer so have a strong background and understanding of safeguarding the public over a 30 year career. I have played local recreational cricket for the past 35 years at Godmanchester and have also been involved in various voluntary roles at the club. My two sons both play cricket and have been through the county pathway system for youth cricketers so I believe I have both a good understanding of the importance of volunteers being the lifeblood of local cricket and also the importance of safeguarding for young people and adults in our sport. Safeguarding is a vital part of ensuring people enjoy playing and volunteering in the sport so that they stay involved in cricket throughout their life.

I'm obviously still learning about the role myself but I want to continue the good work done by Tony and yourselves over the past couple of years. I see the role as very much a hands on and visible one so to that end I am keen to get out and about as much as possible. I would love to come and visit you at your clubs when a match, training session or festival is taking place to witness the work you do first hand and support you in ensuring playing cricket is a safe and enjoyable experience for all. Im keen to receive invites to do this. Please be clear that the purpose of me doing such visits is to support you in your roles as volunteers and hopefully share some learning across the county.

I hope you already have the contact details for me but as a reminder the email is safeguarding@cambscricket.org.uk and the phone number if you need to speak for advice is 07537 830296. If I am unable to answer straight away please leave a message and I will respond as soon as possible.

Also don't forget the ECB have lots of resources on their website to support you in your roles at
England and Wales Cricket Board (ECB) - The Official Website of the ECB

I look forward to meeting many of you over the coming months, here's to a successful summer of cricket.

Jamie Rice
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Jamie Rice
County Safeguarding Officer
Cambridgeshire Cricket Limited
jamie.rice@cambscricket.org.uk
M: 07537 830296
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